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Medicines in School 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are currently updating the medical register we hold in school (our list of children with medical conditions and 

prescribed medication for them). Although we do hold the information on file, we are aware that some children’s 

conditions or prescribed medicines may have changed – for example your child may no longer require an inhaler. 

 
We would be grateful if you could please return the information slip below so we can keep our records up to date. 
Following this, if we hold medication in school for your child, we will be checking the medicine to ensure we still hold an 
appropriate stock if needed. Please note we are only able to administer medicine prescribed by a doctor or pharmacist. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation in this important matter. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr. S Donaldson 

Headteacher 
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Medical Information 

Name of child:        

 

My child does not have any known medical conditions   OR 

 

School should be aware that my child has the following medical conditions (Please list below) 

 

       

 

       

 

       

 

School should hold the following prescribed medicine to administer to my child if needed: 

 

________________________________________ 

 

________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed        Date     

 


